A FAIR DEAL
FOR A FAIR RENT
Glasgow 7 Allotments

Those of you who have asked to make your observations about the GCC’s Draft Allotment
Regulations in person to the Food Growing Team will have received an email in the last
couple of days outlining the procedure they have chosen to adopt. To summarise:

a)

b)
c)

d)
e)
f)
g)

h)
i)

You will have 5 minutes in which to present your comments to two officers from
NRS (the Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability Services).

You can take a friend in with you but they are not allowed to say anything.
Organisations can nominate up to 2 representatives to make their
representations e.g. an allotment association.

The officers will summarise what you have said to them in writing (hopefully
they’ll read it back to you?)

You can submit a copy of your points of view in writing to them if you wish
(maximum of 2 pages of A4)

The hearings will take place in the Committee Rooms at Glasgow City Chambers
using the George Square entrance to the building.

You are asked to fill in the form embedded in the email you received by putting
your initials against all the 2 hourly time slots that you would be able to attend.
Return the form to glasgowfoodgrowing@glasgow.gov.uk

There will be a reception desk and arrangements can be made for attendees with
particular needs in relation to disability or language — (please specify in your
return email if you have such requirements).

There are no slots offered which would be suitable for those of you who are in work.
You are given the option of a video call on request if you can’t attend during the time
slots provided.
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